Kate Halsall

From: Dominigue Maxwell <dominique@oscarstondon.com>
Sent: Monday 30 July 2018 11:24

To: Licensing Policy

Subject: 7 the borough

Hi Kate,

After receiving the objection regarding our garden area we would like to put forward a restriction on the
garden area to hopefully suffice the concerns raised rather that going to committee. No alcohol or food to be
consumed in our garden area after 23.00 hrs Monday to Saturday and 22.00 hrs Sunday.

Thanks Dominique

Sent trom my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.




